BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

ESTABLISHED MARCH 4, 1975 BY ORDINANCE 1975-1
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Ali Tretheway

From: Susan P. Haines <levylegalsph@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 2:56 PM

To: Ali Tretheway; Wilbur Dean

Subject: Board of Adjustment - Appointments District 2 and District 4
Attachments: BOA Terms_rev 1-26-2021.xlsx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Al

I was working with the agenda book and found a “goof” | made in the list for the terms of the BOA members. Apparently,
my finger must have slipped when | was typing the time frame for District 2 and | copied into District 4. The time period for
the District 2 and 4 term should be 2021-2024 (3 years). Both terms should be amended to March 2021-2024. The Board
will need to approve the corrected term. | am attaching another list with the terms which | have corrected. | color coded it
to see which Districts coincide along with the alternates. Just one more thing. | don't see the agenda book until after the
Board meeting.

Susan

Susan Haines

Legal Assistant

Office of the County Attorney
612 East Hathaway Avenue
Bronson, FL 32621

Office: (352) 486-3389

Fax: (352) 486-3393

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public
disclosure. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity. Instead, you may contact this office by phone. The information contained in this email may
be privileged and confidential information intended only for the entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying or taking action in reliance
upon this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender and
delete this email entirely.



